GENERAL ATOMIC COMPANY \ M AL SECTION

PO BOX 31608

SAN DIEGO, CALIFORNIA 32138

& pockeT CLerX  Inm Reply
(7141 4553000 June 15, 1979
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P Refer to: 696-1066

Mr, G. W. McCorkle, Chief

Physical Security Licensing Branch
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comrission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: SNM-696; Docket 70-734; Guard Traininz Plan Revisions.
*

Reference: NRC letter (SGPL:JDE, Docket 70-734) dated April 30, 1979.

Dear Mr. McCorkle:

General Atomic Co:. pany submitted its plam for guard training pursuant to the
requirements of 10CFR73. Your staff reviewed our submission and made sugges-
tions for improvement. Attached hereto are six copies of changed pages which
modify the plan's text to include your staff's recommendaticns.

The pages affected by this change are 6, 7, 10, 11 and 13. The revised text
is indicated with a ruled right-hand margin. The replacement pag's have re-
vision dates added to assist those maintaining the plan.

The attachment contains information of the type specified in 10CFR2.790(d).
We request that it be withheld from public disclosure in accordance with the
rules affecting such informatiom.

We look forward toc your approval of our plan with these changes.

Very truly j”u's,

A, /éw Zme

william R, Mowry
Licensing Administrator
Nuclear Materials Control Division
WRMilecs
A.:a hment: Guard Traianing Plan pages 6, 7, 10, 11 and 13,
6 copies each.
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- '[he fonow'mg item(s) are being withheld frcm pubhc disclosure

pursuant to the Atcaric Energ_y Act of 1954, as aranded and the )

Energy Recrganization Act of 1974. )
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